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Dear friends of ours, we are pleased to welcome you Dear friends of ours, we are pleased to welcome you 
with the love of our Lord Jesus Christ.with the love of our Lord Jesus Christ.

Peace to you!Peace to you!
Once again we want to share with you our joy Once again we want to share with you our joy 

and we praise God for His goodness to us.and we praise God for His goodness to us.
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Summer is over and we are very 
happy, since that time was very, very 
blessed for us. By the grace of God, 
we were able to hold a few camps. 
They brought to us a spiritual growth, 
strengthened our relationship, and 
most importantly – we were able to ac-
quire new souls for God. At the end of 
the summer took place another camp 
in Zalesie. It was held for youth and has 
already been the last one for this year. 

After that, at the end of the August, 
we held the baptism in our church. It 
has been very nice and bright holiday! 
To our church have joined two broth-
ers and two sisters. We are rejoicing 
with the whole church for them, and 
may our Lord help them to be faithful 
and obedient to Him in all things and 
to the very end.

Blessings of summer camps 

The Holiday of water baptism
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We also thankful to God for that, He 
has given us a wonderful appointment 
with the brothers missionaries. They 
came to tell us about those nations, 
where unfortunately, no one has ever 
heard yet the news about Jesus Christ, 
and also they were sharing with us 
about their ministry and the miracles 
that God grants them. And it’s just so 
amazing! Our God – is Almighty God!

Besides that, for our joy and to the 
glory of God, it has taken place the fol-
lowing trip of our brothers to the Far 
East. We thank God for His mercy in 
providing this, because we really were 
placing all our hopes on it. In fact, we 
continue to serve for the persecuted 
nations also in our daily prayers. Like-
wise, we ask God, if there is His will, 
that He would continue to use us again, 
through our presence there.

Guests

Ministry at the Far East
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The Lord had rendered His care 
also for our children. Throughout the 
summer, there were held the meet-
ings for them. In this way, children 
could’ve spent time together, inviting 
their friends, to play and to read the 
Bible. Despite the fact that the holi-
days were over, in the future children 
will be able to attend Sunday School. 
Except that, in September, we held the 
first in this season youth meeting. We 
had both guests from the Bible School 
of Preachers and the youth from local 
churches of Rivne, and the preacher 
from Vancouver, pastor Benjamin Por-
tanskiy. We ask God to bless all our 
children and young people, and to 
teach them godly life and to grow in 
the knowledge of God and His will.

Serving to children, youth ministry
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Already has passed the yearly feast 
of Thanksgiving. This Holiday has unit-
ed the church once again and at the 
same time became a good opportu-
nity to invite unbelievers, so that they 
would be able to hear the Good News 
and would have seen at least a small 
part of church’s life. 

Presently, looking back and looking 
forward to what’s ahead, we continue 
to lay our hopes only on God’s grace.

Thankfulness is jubilating about 
previous good deeds of God, and turn-
ing to the faith, saying, “Accept the 
forthcoming good deeds” (John Piper).

Dear friends, we are very 
grateful for your support. 
We invite you to listen our 

sermons and to find interesting 
information on our website. 

May God bless you abundantly!

Thanksgiving

http://rivne-odp.org/

